Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension

of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 411
From:
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: Misleading of Parliament by Acting Minister for Health Yvette D"Ath
Date: Tuesday, 6 July 2021 2:39:55 PM

This bill was tabled by Yvette D'Ath as a new bill extending the Public Health Emergency
Response Measures From 30th September 2021 to 30th April 2022

This bill has extreme measures.

Apparently this bill & its contents or tabling has not been mentioned publicly in the media
or by State Legal Bodies.

The consequences of this private extension will amount to the residents of Qld being under
"State of Emergency conditions for more than 2 years by April 2022." with possibility of
further extensions.

This definitely warrants public discussion & further debate!!
Although reference was made verbally mentioning the Health Committee by the Minister
in her speech - the tabled document did not go to the Health Committee but to the

Economics & Governance Committee.

The committee is due to report back to Parliament by the 6th August 2021 with
submissions due in by Wednesday 7th at Spm.

I am therefore lodging submission to create accountability and transparency by the
Government to uphold democratic principles for which you gained these seats in

Parliament by public democratic voting.

Important changes such as this should be highlighted for true discussion

Ms Patricia Mary Newton

Patricia Newton
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